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 19th February 2021 
 

Dear Friends, 
 

We are pleased to say that Chris is now home from hospital and her health is improving. She and Alan 
send their thanks for prayers and thoughts over the last couple of weeks. Chris is producing this week’s 
Keeping InTouch and thanks are again due to Mary Anthony for producing last week’s edition. Please 
put on your thinking caps and write something for future editions. 

Our worship for this coming Sunday will be led by Catherine. As usual, the worship will be available in 
written and video form on the website: www.stivesfreechurch.org and posted to those without an internet 
connection.  

For those of you on computer, we hope that you saw the Holy Communion service for Ash Wednesday. 
Catherine is planning to lead a Zoom Lent course on Monday evenings at 7 pm starting 22nd February. 
Please let her know if you are interested in joining in and she will send you a link.  

Pastoral news: We will normally only list people by name but occasionally may have permission from 
people to include some details.  

We give thanks to God that several of those who have been unwell are beginning to improve. The Park 
family are now having work on their house and looking forward to going back in soon after the fire they 
had last year. Please keep in your thoughts and prayers: Rosemary Whiffen and Andrew Whiffen, 
Graeme and Heather Patrick, Brian Lodde, Charlotte Jordan and family, Pam Hart, Val & Rex Fleming, 
Tony Bullough.  

We have many people to think of, and others as well, but we are thankful that we can keep in touch by 
our mini-magazine and by telephone. Stay safe!  

With love and best wishes, 

In Christ’s name 

 

Alan and Catherine 

http://www.stivesfreechurch.org/

